
November 16, 1957 

The Commission on Education met November 18, 1957 with the following 
members present: 

Mr. Irving Allen 
Mrs. Aydlett 
Mrs. Bookout 
Mr. Chewning 
Mrs. Coble 
Miss Glass 

Dr. Holton 
Miss Johnson 
Hosace Mansfield 
Rev. Queen 
Rev. Shoaf 
Mr. Whitford 
Pr of. W i 1 son 

Mrs. Bookout moved, Mr~ Whitford seconded, that the request for new 
carpet, paint on walls and furniture of 5th year kindergarten be sent 
to properties committee and Official Board for approval. Approved. 

Mr. Allen asked that the e~quest for ceiling repairs in Intermediate Departi 
be referred to Official Board. 

Mr. Whitford was asked to order blackboards for Anchor Class and old 
Lily Duke room. 

Mr. Allen moved, Mr • . Chewning seconded that Mrs. Clifford Shoaf be 
approved as teacher in the Intermediate Department. Approved. 
Baby sitters for the Sheafs for first through fifth Sundays will be: 

First Sunday - Mrs. Torn Brock 
Second Sunday - Mrs. R. Bailey Reade 
Third Sunday - Mrs. John Perian 
Fourth Sunday - Mrs. Bill Mattox 
Fifth Sunday - Mrs. Tom Coble 

Mr. R. L. Forrester is secretary to Intermediate Department. 

The Minister of Education will assume primary responsibility of the 
special training program to develop leaders and teachers and other workers . 
in the church. Beginning the first Sunday night in January 1958 the 
sessions will be held each Sunday from ~:30 to 7:30 until June 1st. 
The Leadership Training Committee will be responsible for recruiting 
possible applicants for this course of study. 

11 Christmas Under the Stars 0 is the play the Senior MYF will present 
Sunday, December 22. Committees have been appointed for various jobs and 
Mr. Shoaf will direct the young people. Mr. Allen moved, Miss Johnson 
seconded, that the social Committee of the church function at the church-·.· 
wide open house to be held followin8 the presentation of the play. 

Action of Mission Study program was tabled for later discussion. 

Action on policy toward dancing in the church was delayed until December 
meeting. 

A recording secretary for the church has not been secured. 

Meeting closed with prayer by Mr. Shoaf. 
Respectfully submitted, 

Dr. Sam Holton, Chairman 
Mrs. Tom Coble, Secretary 




